
    
Thank you all for coming out to our Eucharistic Family Celebration on August, 16th, 2025. 

We had a wonderful time in the presence of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ and with each other. 
A BIG thank you to the Knights of Columbus for a wonderful meal.  We look forward to seeing you at our 

next event scheduled for October.  God bless you all and your families.   
 

 
 


